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I have noted the progress made with the preparation of Neighbourhood Plans in 
the district as set out in paragraph 8.10 of the proposed submission version. I 
have seen from the Council’s website that the three plans (Rye, 
Ticehurst/Flimwell and Crowhurst) which were due to be submitted by the end of 
2018 were indeed submitted. There are four plans (Battle/Netherfield, Burwash, 
Etchingham and Hurst Green) still in preparation, as I understand. 
  
Can the Council produce a simple note for me to outline where these four 
neighbourhood plans are up to in respect of their preparation and when they are 
expected to be submitted? 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike Worden  
Inspector  
 


